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September 7, 2011

Don Birdsall
Director of Marketing
Lift-U, Div. of Hogan Mfg.

Subject: Franklin County Court of Common Pleas

Dear: Mr. Birdsall

Thank you for your excellent technical and customer service support in specifying, detailing, securing
permits and installation for the courtroom lifts at the Franklin County Court of Common Pleas in
Columbus OH. Our goal was universal accessibility to respond to current and future anticipated
ADA/ABA guidelines, and flexibility to adapt to the client’s future needs for providing lift access to
judges’ benches. Your expert guidance during design and construction helped us achieve our goals and
navigate the often confusing standards and building inspection roadblocks often associated with low
rise lifts of this type. Particularly helpful in this project was your leadership in obtaining a variance
from the elevator inspection certificate requirements, and for helping us to clarify the guardrail height
requirements. We have now successfully integrated your screw-type lift products into several of our
courtroom and courthouse projects, and look forward to working with you in the future.

I would most definitely recommend your product and services to anyone looking for an elegant and

reliable solution to courtroom accessibility.

Sincerely
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Ryan Critchfield, AIA
RicciGreene Associates
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